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achievement of official languages objectives and for reporting 

to the Government, and to Parliament, on the status of the 
• 

implementation of official languages policies and programs within 

the Public Service. 

10. Application to Crown Corporations and Agencies  

In its policy document IA National Understanding',  the 

Government indicated that it always intended its official languages 

policies to apply, not only to Government departments, but to all 

federal institutions, including Crown corporations. 

In this regard, present and future Crown corporations 

listed in Schedules 'B' and 'C' of the Financial Administration Act  

will be treated in a manner similar to departments and agencies. 

They will be subject to the general guidelines issued by the Treasury 

Board and the Public Service Commission and will be required to 

submit official languages plans to the Treasury Board which will 

then be available to the public. Those corporations not subject 

to the Public Service Employment Act  would have to make appropriate 

adjuàtments to their own particular programs in order to conform to 

the spirit and intent of the policies. 
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